NOTES ON CAASP MEETING, Thursday, May 22,  2014
Lincoln College of New England, Southington
Present:  Bill Scalise (presiding), Corinne Byrne, Mark Hill, Wayne Theriault, Vicki Gustavson
1.  Treasurer’s Report:  Wayne reports that the checking account balance is $5495.
2. Secretary’s Report:  Notes from last meeting were reviewed
3. CAASP STARS:  STARS Conference is all set for Friday, May 30, 2014 at Lincoln College of New England. Bill is still looking for judges for the events. There is a $100 stipend available for programs that need support for transportation. Again, the conference is free to members ($18 per student for non-members). If you are interested in a last minute registration, please call or email Bill Scalise ASAP.. Carol Wilkas has ordered 75 Subway Sandwiches for lunches. Conference program will begin at 9:30 this year with judging to start at 10:00. Lunch will be at 12:15. Please get your registrations in as soon as possible to Bill Scalise to help get certificates made and plan rooms for judging. Mark has ordered the T-shirts for the STARS students. Bill has gotten the volunteer judge letter out to anyone contacting potential judges. Mark will look into a gift card for Debra L for her support at Lincoln College again this year. Mark has a Citation from the State Legislation to be delivered by Rep. Markly.

4. Update on Connecticut Alternative Education Report /Legislation Survey:   Bill has not heard anything about HB 5567 as of this date. 
5. June Meeting; The last meeting of the year will take place at Outriggers in Stratford June 12 at 4:00. Please try to make this meeting as we are electing new officers so if you miss it you may be elected to an office. Dinner will be on CAASP. Also, please bring your calendars to organize meetings for next year. Tentative date for the first meeting is for Thursday September 11. We would like to also plan more leadership activities for the STARS training days and meet monthly with the students starting in October.

6. New Business –Nominations;  Please contact Vicki Gustavson if you are interested in a coveted position on the CAASP Board of Directors. Elections will take place at the next meeting June 12.
